Urgent Message

United Kingdom Qatar Airways, London Heathrow Airport Office

Room 6204, Departures Mezzanine, Terminal 4

TW6 3FB

Tel: 0844 846 8380
Re: Forced Removal of Tazul Islam from Heathrow, Flight number QR006/QR634 on Saturday 8 March 2014 on flight at 0800 hrs
To whom it may concern,


The UKBA, on behalf of the Home Office, are trying to remove a friend of mine, Tazul Islam on flight QR006/QR634 on the 8th of March 2014 at 0800. This will be the second attempt to forcibly remove him against his will despite the fact that he will be split from his wife if returned to Bangladesh.
Understandably, Tazul is unwilling to return to Bangladesh. He has made a life in the UK and has a lot of friends here. 

Tazul has faced considerable disadvantage whilst going through the asylum system. He was previously represented by a private lawyer who did not assist with his asylum claim. His current lawyer is willing to take any action which will prevent Tazul from being forcibly removed from the UK. Tazul does not speak English and so it is necessary to find employers for his native language, Bengali


Please do not fly Tazul on your airline when it is clear the human rights violations this will cause. The practice of forced removal is not an activity your airline needs to be complicit to. 

I appreciate your urgent attention and consideration of this serious matter.

Yours sincerely
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Address

